
Did you know CACFP reimburses  
childcare settings for serving nutritious food to children in child 
care homes and centers, especially those in low-income areas? 

For more information about  CACFP or to contact a CACFP  Specialist in your county, 

 visit us at www.earlycareandlearning.org/cacfp-contact-list.html or contact the   

New York State  Department of Health at 1-800-942-3858 OR (518) 402-7400. 


